St. Martin of Tours Preschool
April 2024 Director News

nparedes@stmartinoftoursacademy.org

Dear Parents,
| hope the month of March has brought many blessings during this season

of Lent and you all have a wonderful Easter. Please see below for important
announcements and information.

Nikki Paredes, Director

Announcements:

This month, we will be introducing our No-Go-Tell curriculum. This curriculum is
required by the Diocese of San Diego and is designed specifically for our Pre-k
children (children who turned 4 by 9/1/2023). No-Go-Tell teaches children about
safety. Please see the attached letter for more detailed information that will be
sent home in your child’s cubbies.

Summer Camp Registration is officially open. Don't miss out on this incredible
opportunity for your child to embark on a summer of discovery, learning, and
endless fun. Secure your spot today, and let the adventures begin!

Please join us for our 31st Annual Gala, “Second Chance Prom" on Saturday, April
20th at our St. Martin of Tours Parish Hall. This fun evening will have live music,
dancing, food, silent auctions and having an opportunity to win a $5,000 prize or
one of 5 chances at winning $1,000 throughout the evening. This is a fun time to
come together as a community and meet new friends. Hope you can join us for
this wonderful event.

April 22nd sign-ups will be available for parent/teacher conferences for both Mrs.

Paredes and Ms. Cortez class. Pre-conferences forms will be sent home via email
also on this day. Please return forms back by May 3rd.

May 3rd is Grandparents Day (More details to follow)



